
   

  
     

   

          
 

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 12:29 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] EL 21-011 comment 
 
 
Attention:  PUC Commission 
 
Please do not allow BH Energy to charge solar power users for their power.  This would decimate savings that 
solar users get.  What happened to the effort to move to cleaner power sources?  Allowing them to charge 
solar power users would effectively prevent any other development of wind and solar in South Dakota.  39 
other states have "net metering". 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Nancy Gausman 

 
Custer, SD  57730 




